The monthly meeting of the French Creek Town board was held on Monday April
10, 2023, in the Township highway building.

Those present were David White, town Supervisor, Debbra Albright, Town Clerk,
and Brian Malecki, Highway supervisor. Board Members Norvel Willink and Paul
Carey.

The meeting was called to order at 7:30pm. Last month's minutes were
reviewed. Mr. White made the motion to approve. Mr. Willink motioned, and it
was seconded by Mr. Carey, and it was followed by 3 ayes. Mrs. Hinsdale joined
the meeting at 7:33pm.

Mr. White gave the assessors' report, and the justice report. The review of the
Supervisor’s finance report followed.

There was a short period of public comment. The board then picked up
discussion about the fire contract payments. That is still not settled.

Discussion was held on whether or not the Town should change the term

lengths for some of our elected officials. Mr. White is going to investigate it a little
more to see what the Town has to do.

Mr. Malecki gave the highway report. He didn’t receive any gravel bids, so they
will get all the gravel from Gert’s. They are local and their prices are reasonable.

The bills were then presented for payment in the amounts of $20,626.11 in the
Highway fund and $5,587.23 in the general fund. It was motioned by Mr. White to
accept the amounts and moved by Mr. Carey, seconded by Mr. Willink.

Mr. White made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:36pm. It was seconded
by Mr. Carey and followed by 4 ayes.



